
COVID-19 Studio Guidelines

THANK  YOU!

Effective immediately, Friday night practica dances

are cancelled until further notice. There will be no

Beginner WCS lesson on July 24th but we will

resume Friday night lessons on July 31st and will

teach strictly solo dance classes for the time being.

Beginning the week of July 27th, all dance classes

will revert to solo classes until further notice. This

means the steps and patterns in classes will be

taught without partnering up or rotations  and can

be danced in solo line dance sequencing.

Please review our updated mask policy posted. This

policy follows the most recent statewide guidelines

that went into effect Friday, July 24th 2020.

Tape has been placed on the floor and plexiglass

has been installed at the front desk to ensure social

distancing efforts are being followed.

Cleaning and sanitization efforts have been

increased and additional sanitization stations have

been set up throughout the studio.


